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Comments: It's absolutely ridiculous to think it's feasible to close the Gold Creek area for up to 10 years 

not only is it a popular recreation area that takes the burden off many of the other areas on the pass it is a

beautiful zone for people who can't get out into the wilderness easily 

This is an unnecessary project. The area has been restored from a gravel pit to a beautiful lake and the area

around. It does not need to be restored. It is a complete waste of money. 

I hope you will reconsider because this does not make any sense for the people of Washington or the people of

the pass   


